
 

Network Notification 
Notice Date:  December 23, 2019 
To:   Ohio Medicaid and MyCare Providers 
From:   CareSource 
Subject:  Important Billing Provider Address Reminder 
 
 
Summary 
As required by the Ohio Department of Medicaid’s (ODM) guidelines for Billing Provider Addresses, 
CareSource will no longer accept any variation of P.O. Box on paper claims in the Billing Provider 
Address box for HCFA-1500(Box 33) and UB-04 (Box 1) forms. A physical address will be required in 
these fields. This will be effective Jan. 8,2020. 
 
Guidelines for properly reporting Billing Provider Address on UB04: 

 



 
 
Guidelines for properly reporting Billing Provider Address on HCFA-1500: 

 
Questions? 
For questions, please visit www.medicaid.ohio.gov>Resources>Publications> ODM Guidance> ODM 
Hospital Billing Guidelines. 
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https://medicaid.ohio.gov/Portals/0/Resources/Publications/Guidance/BillingInstructions/HospitalBillingGuidelines-20180701.pdf
https://medicaid.ohio.gov/Portals/0/Resources/Publications/Guidance/BillingInstructions/HospitalBillingGuidelines-20180701.pdf

